
8/24/2022

Iowa Utilities Board
1375 E Court Ave
Des Moines, IA 50319

Dear Iowa Utilities Board, 

Enclosed is The City of Oelwein’s Resolution Number 5362-2022 opposing the Navigator Heartland 
Greenway CO2 Pipeline. As a City, we stand for the health, safety, and wellbeing of the residents and 
businesses for the present and future. We feel the threats of personal safety from the proposed 
Navigator Heartline Greenway would cause undue burdens on public safety. This would cause the need 
for additional emergency services, evacuation plans, disaster mitigation, and any accompanying 
budgetary expenditures associated with these requirements. 

The CO2 is dangerous and can be toxic, causing sickness and death if released from a ruptured pipeline, 
which is why the City of Oelwein requests the Iowa Utilities Board deny Navigator Heartland Greenway, 
LLC's application to construct and operate a CO2 pipeline. The City does not support the use of eminent 
domain to acquire property to construct, install, and operate the proposed Navigator Heartland 
Greenway CO2 pipeline.

Sincerely, 

Dylan Mulfinger
City Administrator
City of Oelwein

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on August 30, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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